
 
 

May 10, 2024  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

 

I am requesting funding for the Interstate 210 Soundwalls project in fiscal year 2025. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the Los Angeles County Department of Public Works, 

located at 900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, CA 91803.  

 

The funding would be used for the development of soundwalls along Interstate 210 to reduce 

freeway traffic noise levels from the Interstate 210 in the unincorporated community of La 

Crescenta-Montrose. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the project will 

reduce noise pollution for thousands of residents, which also have positive impacts on  public 

health and wildlife habitat preservation.  

  

The project has a Federal Nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

U.S.C. § 109(i) and 23 U.S.C. § 133.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

JUDY CHU 

Member of Congress 
 


